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Tie-Dye Friday  

 In the beginning of the month, members got to tie-dye 

t-shirts and eat pizza. Members were able to socialize 

while getting creative with their shirts. Some tie-dyed 

shirts for members unable to come, and some tie-

dyed their own pants! 

(907) 456-4610 

909 Cushman Street Ste. 103, 

 Fairbanks AK 99701 

nhcsupport@northernhopecenter.org 

 

Thank you Alicia! 

 Our Program Direct or Alicia left the Northern Hope 

family this month. She has been helping NHC over 

the past year. Staff and members got to say goodbye 

to Alicia with burgers and cake. Northern Hope will 

miss Alicia immensely, and hope she enjoys the warm 

weather! 

Halloween Party 

 At the end of the month we celebrated Halloween. 

Members got to enjoy sloppy joes, festive treats, and 

the movie The Witches. Our costume party was 

optional, and we saw greasers, hippies, and patriot 

costumes! 
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   Want to donate to NHC? 

You can donate to NHC via PayPal or check. 

Questions? Contact info listed above 


